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NOTICE OF COMMENT PERIOD EXTENSION FOR  
ENVIRONMENTAL ASSESSMENT 

FOR THE KOI NATION OF NORTHERN CALIFORNIA 
SHILOH RESORT AND CASINO PROJECT 

 
On September 12, 2023, the Bureau of Indian Affairs (BIA), Department of the Interior, published a Notice of 
Availability for the Environmental Assessment (EA) for the Koi Nation of Northern California Shiloh Resort and 
Casino Project, which announced a 45-day public comment period ending on October 27, 2023. Notice is hereby 
given that the BIA is announcing a 15-day extension of the original comment period, providing a total of 60 days 
to submit comments on the EA. The new deadline for comments on the EA is Monday, November 13, 2023.  
 
For additional information, please contact Chad Broussard, Environmental Protection Specialist, Bureau of Indian 
Affairs, Pacific Region, at (916) 978–6165 or by email at chad.broussard@bia.gov. Written comments should be 
emailed to chad.broussard@bia.gov or mailed to the following address:  
 

Amy Dutschke, Regional Director 
Bureau of Indian Affairs, Pacific Regional Office 
2800 Cottage Way, Room W–2820, Sacramento, CA 95825 
 

The EA is available for public review on the internet at https://www.shilohresortenvironmental.com/ or at the 
Windsor Regional Library located at 9291 Old Redwood Hwy #100, Windsor, CA 95492, telephone (707) 838-
1020. 
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